
House Committee On Education  

Oregon State Senate  

900 Court St, NE 

Salem, Oregon 97301  

 

Dear members of the committee- 

 

I take this moment to write a few words of my own, first off I am a parent of a student attending a 
charter school in our community and I have nothing but good thoughts and positive comments 
about the entire school staff, my son has studied kinder garden and now 5th grade at the awesome 
Woodburn Athur Academy charter school and we are very proud of his excellent academic 
achievements, with that being said, not everything is great, we constantly participate in school fund 
raisers to help our students compensate for the lack of resources, not to mention some other 
necessaries that unfortunately our charter school is missing due to Oregon’s current funding 
model; I believe our school is doing an spectacular job and I am sure they will do even better if 
house bill 3444 passes. I am 100% positive that one of you reading our testimonies will get touched 
by some great and also sad stories but I also believe the same person can do something about it.  

Now I can tell you that I 100% support HB 3444 and urge you members to help us build a better 
future for our students. Thank you  

 

Respectfully,  

Bulmaro Pacheco  

 


